MISSOURI

Insurance Guaranty

ASSOCIATIONS

2210 MISSOURI BOULEVARD JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI 65109 PHONE: 573-634-8455

FAX: 573-634-8488

August 16, 2019

NCIGF 300 North Meridian Street Suite 1020 Indianapolis, IN 46204

An open letter to NCIGF Board, membership and staff:

As most of you know, I am retiring as of September 30, 2019 after serving as the Executive Director for the Missouri Insurance Guaranty Associations for 27 years. The August NCIGF board meeting in Indianapolis will be the last official function of the organization that I will attend.

As I head out the door, I want to share some personal reflections with all of you. First, I cannot imagine having worked in any other occupation that would have been more rewarding. Every day was another opportunity to "put on the white hat."

Having been involved in the "resolution process" for close to 30 years, being part of the steady progress toward real cooperation between the regulatory community and guaranty association system has been tremendously encouraging and personally rewarding. This has come about in large part through focused, hard work done by many of my peers and the leadership of the NCIGF.

That gets me to what is closest to my heart; the leadership of the NCIGF. I use this term in reference to the many people who have staffed the office, lead committees and served as members of the board. I have greatly enjoyed making the acquaintance with each and every one of these individuals. Many of you are still active in the organization and will be around for many years to come. It is very important to me to express my deepest gratitude for your support, your dedication to the NCIGF, and for your friendship. You will never know how much you mean to me.

My desire is to keep in touch and remain aware of the good work of the property and casualty insurance guaranty association system. However, by virtue of this letter, I am resigning all positions that I hold in the NCIGF as of September 30, 2019. I thank each of you for giving me the opportunity to serve the NCIGF and to serve you. It has truly been a treasured endeavor for me. The pleasure has been all mine.

Sincerely,

Charles F. Renn, Executive Director

Missouri Insurance Guaranty Associations